
Over the last years the resistance grew broader and became more 
creative. Our movement birthed train track blockades, digger 
occupations and a permanent occupation of the Hambach Forest lasting 
four years already. Since Ende Gelaende the resistance has caught on 
to the wider population.  Numerous people, structures, friends and 
groups contributed to this. We want to come together with all of them 
in this year's ActionLab to see what else is possible. 

Initiate
The ActionLab aims to be a platform for both individual and collective 
learning, for new forms of action aswell as for forms of organisation 
being developed further. Through various workshops we want to learn 
from other movements together and work on new ideas for the resistance 
against coal. Whether you have experience in protest or not – everyone 
is encouraged to implement their own ideas and share them with others. 

Inform
The consequences of coal mining are as diverse as the structures that 
allow for it to take place. On one of the action days we want to make 
these visible, in all different kinds of ways and the forms of action 
we worked on. Let's draw attention to the places where decisions are 
(still) taken, where destructive infrastructures are located, where 
landscape has to give way to mines, which interlinkages exist, locally 
and in a global scope. 

Intervene
During a second action day it is up to us to find out which forms of 
action suit which goal, and to actively put destruction to a halt. We 
want to use the experience gathered to implement our ideas in an area 
concept in the Rhineland in 2017, to raise the resistance to a whole 
new level - together with others.

ReflectThe 
follow-up process of actions and a sustainable way to deal with 
ourselves and our companions needs a space in resistant life. We want 
to make room to reflect on the actions and their effects,  and to see 
how we fared. 

If not now, when: 24th to 29th August 2016
If not here, where: Rhenish lignite mining area
(the ActionLab will take place at the Climate Camp in the Rhineland!)

If not you, who: Participate actively in the ActionLab: Prepare ideas 
together with you affinity group, discuss forms of action with your 
political group, mobilize towards the Rhineland, ask, which local 
structures still need support! 


